
__________________________            __________________________

 
 

909 Capability Drive, Suite 2100  O (919)-716-6398   F (919) 832-2696    
Raleigh, NC 27606  E info@ncgreenpower.org 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit  ncgreenpower.org 
 

October 20, 2017 

 
 
Martha Lynn Jarvis 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 
 

RE: NCUC Docket No. E-100, Sub 90 
 NC GreenPower 50/50 Hybrid Pilot Program 
 
 

Dear Ms. Jarvis: 
 
At the July 13, 2017 NC GreenPower Board of Directors meeting, staff reviewed the activities 
and progress of the “50/50 Hybrid” Pilot Years 1, 2 and 3. Due to potential external market 
changes, staff recommended and the Board approved extending the 50/50 Hybrid Pilot for a 
fourth year to continue gathering data to analyze the impact of the Solar Schools initiative.  
This recommended Pilot Year 4 would conclude at the end of 2018 and a final summary report 
would be provided to the North Carolina Utilities Commission (NCUC) by December 31, 2018. 
Any changes to the program in 2018 due to external market factors will be brought promptly 
to the attention of the NCUC. 

 
In NC GreenPower’s December 29, 2016 letter to the NCUC, we stated that a summary report 
on Pilot Year 3 of the 50/50 Hybrid Pilot program would be submitted to the NCUC by the end 
of December 2017; it remains our intent to submit this summary report in December as 
originally proposed. 
 
NC GreenPower respectfully requests and appreciates the NCUC’s consideration to extend the 
50/50 Hybrid Pilot as described. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Victoria McCann 
Vice President 
 
cc:  NCUC Commissioners 
 Sam Watson 
 Kim Duffley 


